Alternatives to Bringing Visitors

Each Awana handbook contains the requirement to bring visitors to Awana. Some kids have trouble completing this section for a variety of reasons. While we will always encourage outreach and witnessing, Awana has approved the following alternatives to bringing visitors.

Invite five friends; ask them to sign a paper saying you've invited them to club.

Do an outreach project such as going to a nursing home to visit or sending cards to the residents.

Write a letter to a friend explaining what Awana is; give a simple salvation message and an invitation to club. Your leader should read the letter and send it to the friend.

Visit new or absentee clubbers two or three times with your leaders (or a parent).

Visit (with a parent or leader) children who attended VBS, but do not come to Awana.

Memorize extra verses.

Give the clubbers a list of children who have attended club before, along with their phone numbers. Clubbers need to call the boys and girls and invite them to club.

Provide 25-35 club publicity fliers for the clubbers to pass out. Parents need to sign a piece of paper saying that the clubber completed the task.

Provide gospel tracts to the clubbers and tell them to pass them out. Parents need to sign a piece of paper saying that the clubber completed the task.

Bring friends to church.

Purchase the door hangers from the Awana Ministry Guide and give them to the clubbers to hang on doors in the church neighborhood or in another designated neighborhood.

Encourage clubbers to wear their uniform to school and be prepared to explain Awana to classmates who ask about it. They must have a note from a parent or teacher saying they wore their uniforms.

Do you have special Easter and Christmas programs at your church? Clubbers can invite parents, grandparents or friends to these events.